
 

On Tuesday 26 February, Tarneit P-9 college hosted its annual Family Fun night, inviting all               
students, staff and their families to come along and socialise. We had a fantastic turnout and                
families joined in by competing in round-robin matches, getting to know our teaching staff,              
spectating, playing a sport or game, while also being able to enjoy the free sausage sizzle or                 
veggie burgers supplied to all. Thankfully, it was a perfect night weather wise to enjoy some                
fun in the sun.  

Here are some highlights, see if you can spot yourself! Looking forward to seeing you all at                 
our next event. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Teachers have a different side when 
competing against them in Basketball - 
who knew they could    have fun - Jello 9A 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was great playing Netball against the teachers, even though we beat them​ - Natasha 8E. 

 



 

 

First School event of the 

year… Successful. 

 Denise 9E 

School Captain. 

 

 

 


